
June 23, 2021

The Honorable Jerrold Nadler
Chairman
House Judiciary Committee
United States House of  Representatives
2138 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable David Cicilline
Chairman
House Judiciary Subcommittee on Antitrust,
Commercial and Administrative Law
United States House of  Representatives
2233 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Jim Jordan
Ranking Member
House Judiciary Committee
United States House of  Representatives
2056 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Ken Buck
Ranking Member
House Judiciary Subcommittee on Antitrust,
Commercial and Administrative Law
United States House of  Representatives
2455 Rayburn HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Nadler, Ranking Member Jordan, Chairman Cicilline and Ranking Member Buck:

We write to thank you for your bipartisan exploration into competition in digital markets over the last two years that has
resulted in today’s markup of  H.R. 3816:The American Innovation and Choice Online Act. Gatekeeper platforms’
anticompetitive practices have gone unchecked for too long, stifling competition and threatening innovation. The
American Innovation and Choice Online Act is an important step in addressing anticompetitive conduct in the App
Store ecosystem, and a clear sign that momentum has shifted as the world is waking up to the need to demand fair
competition in the App economy. Spotify commends this bipartisan effort to ensure true consumer choice and a level
playing field for all developers.

Thank you again for your attention to this very important topic that is critical to a vibrant, innovative and thriving
marketplace.

Best Regards,

Horacio Gutierrez
Head of  Global Affairs and Chief  Legal Officer


